
  

Country CutUps
 New Dancer 

Workshops/Dances

The Country CutUps had a successful beginner's class that graduated 

on Thursday, March 5th.  To provide them an opportunity to get some 

“floor time,” we are going to continue to meet on their regular class 

night, Thursdays, to have a workshop/dance.  All of the dancing will be 

at their level and dancers of all abilities and clubs are encouraged and 

welcome to attend.  There will be a $5 door for all dancers 

Boring Barn, 13987 SE Richey Road, Boring, OR
www.facebook.com/CountryCutUps

https://countrycutupssquaredance.wordpress.com/

What:
Beginner Dancer Workshop/Dance

Dates:
Thursdays, March 12th, March 19th, March 26th

Time:
7:30 to 9:30pm

Caller:
Scott Zinser

Door:
$5 for all dancers
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